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September 1, 2017 

 

Dear Mr. CHopra, 

On behalf of the NVCC Educational Foundation, I would like to thank you for your gift 
of $1,000.00 for the Global Seva Fund College Scholarship at Northern Virginia 
Community College.  Scholarships provide educational opportunities to our students 
who may not have had the opportunity to attend NOVA and continue their educational 
goals. Gifts like yours are truly life-changing and I appreciate you making a difference 
in the lives of students, their families, and the community.  

Your scholarship was awarded this spring to NOVA student Fatima Miranda. Attached 
is her thank you note for the scholarship.  

If you have any questions, my contact information is below. Thanks again and I am 
looking forward to working with you this year.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mary F. Bramley                                                                                                                                    
703-323-3023                                                                                                                                             
mbramley@nvcc.edu 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dear Global Seva Scholarship Donor 

Thank you for the granting me the honor of receiving the Winter 2017 for Global Seva Fund College 
Scholarships. The opportunity you have given me will not be taken for granted! I will continue to work 
hard in school and graduate with my associate's degree in engineering in the spring of 2018. Once 
again, words cannot describe how thankful I am to receive this scholarship. 

Thank you again, 

 

Fatima Miranda 

 

 


